On October 11, on the occasion of the International Girls' Day, the final
stageof “The world through the-eyes of girls” hackathon competition
was held.

The final -stageoof Hackathon:competition was attended by Emin

Amrullayev, Minister’ of Science and Education, Alex Heikens,-head
of ithe representation office of UNICEF in Azerbaijan, Leyla Hasanova,
head o of the UNICEF education program in Azerbaijan, and:lgrar
Nazarov, STEAM project manager.

A total of 29 participants took part in the final stage, including the 3

prize-winning teams. Based on the results of the evaluation by the

three judges, the winners of the first,.second, and' third places were
determined.

At the end of Hackathon competition, the winners were presented with
certificates.

It-should' bernoted that-according to the "Annual'Action Plan/ resulting
from the Country Program for 2021-2025" signed between the Ministry
of Science rand Educationand! UNICEF, the implementation of-the
program-"'Supporting girls in STEAM career choice and digital skills”
has been launched as part of the cooperation between UNICEF and the
STEAM Azerbaijan project.

Thermainobjectives of the STEAM Azerbaijan project , which is being
implemented in five regions of the country, including Barda, Lankaran,
Tovuz, Shirvan!and) Sabirabad; are STEAM education fon female
teachersrand: studentsrand the-development’ of theiridigital-skills to



help them develop as qualified professionals in the future.

Within the framework of the project, 10 female teachers selected from
the mentioned-regions and 124-femaleistudents inthe 5th;, 6th, 7th
and 8th grades were involved iin training on mechatronics, 3D printing
andrmodelling; engineering,/ TinkerCAD,/Micro:bitrmodules: at STEAM
Centrestin: the:'mentioned regions. Jincaddition;: the students who
participated in thertraining:were invited to a hackathon competition
organised by the STEAM project.
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